
Bill McRae Ford and the Jacksonville Chamber Adopt-A-School team 

up to Drive 4 UR School 

  
  

  

Jacksonville, Texas… Bill McRae Ford is bringing Ford Motor Company’s Drive 

4 UR School program back to Jacksonville in an effort to raise $6,000 for the 
Jacksonville Chamber Adopt-A-School program. For every valid test drive of 

a new Ford vehicle, Ford Motor Company will donate $20.  No sales 

pressure!  No purchase necessary! 

  

This fun fundraiser, will be held on Thursday, September 22, 2016 at Bill 

McRae Ford located at 1511 E. Rusk St. from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Every 

driver will be entered to win door prizes. 

  

The Adopt-A-School committee has challenged East Side Elementary, West 

Side Elementary, Joe Wright Elementary, Fred Douglas Elementary and 

Nichols Intermediate.  The school having the most driver participation will 

receive a $500 donation towards a field trip.  

  

To participate in this exciting event and get behind the wheel of your 

favorite Ford vehicle, visit Bill McRae Ford on September 22nd and tell them 

you would like to Drive 4 UR School.   

  

Participants must be 18 or older and have a valid driver’s license. There is a 

limit of one test-drive per household. Test-drive will last approximately 7-10 

minutes. Bill McRae Ford’s staff will be on site and able to assist with all Ford 

vehicles and provide additional information about each vehicle available for 
test-drive. 

For additional information contact your Jacksonville Chamber of Commerce 

at 903-586-2217 or visit our website at www.jacksonvilletexas.com 
 

http://www.jacksonvilletexas.com/

